

V6 Tdi

Beitrag von „Stef“ vom 1. Juni 2004 um 14:38

Zitat von Borko38

Again me,

[Stef](#)

just wait until there are some more answers in the questionnaire(other thread) and then decide what to do.....don't make decisions based on the view of "single" answers! 😊

See you

M.B.

Thanks Borko,

That's what I am doing anyway. I am sending a fax to my dealer in witch I ask him some more information on the new engine tot come or not to come.

If he wants to sell me the car, he has to do something for it ...

Greets,

Stef.